
WIRES are the
Way to go!

In our attempt to protect the interests of all
parties & ensure the integrity of the transaction,
we request all closing funds be delivered to

the title company via wires.

NOTICE: Parties that provide closing funds by cashier's checks are
hereby notified that the validity of these checks is required to be
verified by the "drawn on bank". Choosing this option could delay

funding as financial institutions may require up to 48 hours or more
before verification can be made.


